
 

 

8th June 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 11 Students – Exams, Booster Sessions, Leavers’ Assembly 
As we are nearing the end of the exam period I would like to take this opportunity to congratulate the 
Year 11 students on their conduct during this period. We know that it can be a difficult time for the 
students and it has been pleasing to see the majority of them taking advantage of the additional booster 
sessions that we have provided. These have enabled them to have some last minutes tips and 
reassurance of our belief in their ability.  

Wednesday 14th June is the last compulsory school day for the students, with obviously the exception 
of attending exams and booster sessions and, on Thursday 15th June, we are holding the Year 11 
Leavers’ Assembly.  Please see below the procedures and expectations for these two days.   

Wednesday 14th June 
 All students are to attend the Maths booster session at 08.00am, after which they should take 

their bags to P1, not H1a.   
 At the end of their exam students should leave school site via the footpath gate unless they 

have a Music exam in the afternoon.  
 Music students should go for break and then attend the Music booster session in H3 prior to 

their exam. 
 
Thursday 15th June – Physics Revision and Leavers’ Assembly 
 

 All students are to attend the Physics revision session at 08.30am. 
 An assembly will then take place after the revision session during Period 1. 
 All students must be in full uniform and students who are not will not be allowed to attend the 

Leavers’ Assembly. 
 After the Leavers’ Assembly, at approximately 10.15am, all students will leave via the 

Chatsworth Road exit. 
 If students wish to have their shirts signed they must bring a separate shirt for this to take place.  

For safeguarding reasons students will not be allowed to sign the shirts that are currently being 
worn. 
 

Whilst we are celebrating the end of your child’s compulsory education on Thursday 15th June, there 
are still a few exams for the students on Friday 16th June and, for some, the following week.  We would 
like to encourage students to continue to follow the Exam Period Preparation Programme (attached). 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs R Mason 
Deputy Headteacher 


